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Total Contacts 

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – October - 6    YTD - 42 

Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – October - 7    YTD - 46 

Total Individual Student Services Contacts – October - 6   YTD - 88 

 

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – October - 3    YTD - 16 

Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – October - 4   YTD - 17 

Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – October - 7   YTD - 33 

 

Total Home Visits – October - 3    YTD - 14  

 

Total number of students affected by Group programming – YTD - 211 

Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming – YTD - 228 

 

Source of Information – Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking 

 

Activities 

 

The Family Resource Center assisted in the Reading and Literacy Program by underwriting the reading rewards 

through Ms. Green. 

 

Mr. Sanders attended the FRYSCKy Fall Institute mandatory Training in Louisville October 24, 25 and 26 and 

received 12 hours of Continuing Education. 

 

Mr. Sanders attended a training at the St. Elizabeth Training Center on Adverse Childhood Experiences on 

October 18th receiving 4 hours of Continuing Education. 

 

Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Schweitzer attended One To One Reader Training on October 28th and will be working 

with two students each at Southgate. 

 

Mr. Sanders attended the KDE 21st Century Community Learning Center Technical Training on October 19th in 

Frankfort.  This is in anticipation of applying for the Grant.  Mr. Sanders is coordinating the effort on the Grant 

with Mr. Duty and Mr. Franke. 

 

FRC Staff are distributing the Holiday Assistance forms to families who may and/or do need assistance for 

Thanksgiving and Christmas. 

 

FRC Staff are organizing the donors and possible sponsors for the Christmas Assistance Program. 


